
 
 
 

ORLC Special Meeting March 28, 2021 
 

The council held a special meeting via Zoom to discuss the purchase of a video system that’s compatible 
with the existing sound system.  There were 19 members of the congregation present.  Jamie opened 
the meeting & Jordan led with a prayer. 
 
Different options were presented & discussed.  
1) Purchasing the video system through Dakota Sound Systems with their quote of $6,250.  This quote 
does not include the purchase of a laptop to run the system.   
2) Getting quotes from a couple other companies (Dickey Rural Network & Site On Sound in Fargo) for a 
comparable system.  
3) Purchasing an iPad Pro which would be portable & could be shared with the youth groups & used 
during other out-of-church activities. One of the concerns presented was that a portable unit might get 
lost or broken. 
 
Gary Andrys made a motion to give the council authorization to research & spend up to $6,500 on a 
video system they felt best fit the church’s needs.  Kathy DeBolt seconded.  Motion passed unanimously. 
 
Amanda Huber made a motion to adjourn, Gary Andrys seconded. Jamie closed the meeting & Pastor 
Jordan closed with prayer.  


